Kearney Township Board Meeting June 1, 2020

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm.

Pledge of Allegiance

Roll Call: Niepoth, Giar, Valuet, Hagood and Petrie.

No conflict of interest was noted.

Motion by Giar to approve agenda with the addition of F. under new business, second by Hagood, carried.

Motion by Valuet seconded by Hagood to approve the May 4th, 2020 meeting minutes, carried.

Motion by Valuet seconded by Haygood to approve payment of the bills in the amount of \$14106.71, carried.

Burt Thompson from the Antrim County Road Commission discussed with the board Road funding allocation dispersements and looking at schedule for a Township road project in the future.

Mr. Alger introduced himself and his interest of filling a vacancy on one of the vacant township boards in the near future.

Township Ambulance Authority update, no changes at this time.

Clerk presented the board with monthly reconciliations for the past few months.

The Clerk and the Treasurer will look into the Burnham and Flower pension funding.

KCI was discussed briefly and the Treasurer was given the OK to have them take care of the tax bills for the current year.

The Township has an opening on one of the boards and will have another open shortly, we currently have interest by Mr. Alger and another individual that may fill these openings.

MOTION BY VALUET, SECONDED BY GIAR TO REAPPOINT DAVE VANSICE TO THE PLANNING COMMISSION AND ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS FOR ANOTHER THREE YEAR TERM, CARRIED.

The Clerk will look into the State Payroll tax report due to the State and let the board know where we are at the next meeting.

The Village of Bellaire sent a letter to the board for any comments on allowing ORV's on Village roadways to connect to ORV trails, there was not any opposition by the board.

There was no correspondence or Supervisor comments.

Update by Terry Van Alstine County Commissioner.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by:

Sally Petrie, Clerk